
Social   Distancing   Plan   for   2021   Take   Back   the   Night   Ann   Arbor   
  

  
1) All   guidelines   laid   out   by   the   Michigan   Department   of   Health   and   Human   Services   will   be   

followed   to   the   best   of   our   ability.   
  

2) The   rally   itself   will   be   held   outdoors   on   the   Diag   of   the   University   of   Michigan,   working   
with   the   parameters   of   the   university   restrictions   at   the   time.    A   tent   will   be   set   up   for   
inclement   weather.   
  

3) Volunteers   will   be   tested   prior   to   the   event   and   not   allowed   to   attend   in   person   if   they   do   
not   have   a   negative   test.   

    
4) Social   distancing   captains   will   be   assigned   to   keep   people   6   feet   apart   and   masks   will   be   

required.   
    

5) Masks   will   be   available   at   the   event   for   people   who   do   not   bring   them   as   well   as   hand   
sanitizing   stations.   

    
6) During   the   march,   social   distancing   captains   again   will   be   responsible   to   keep   the   group   

spread   out   and   that   masks   are   worn.   
    

7) To   encourage   people   to   be   involved   in   event   who   are   unable   to   attend   in   person   due   to   
safety   reasons,   entire   rally/march   will   be   live   streamed.     If   it   is   not   feasible   to   hold   the   
event   in   person   even   outdoors,   event   will   be   held   virtually.   
  

8) There   will   also   be   an   option   for   people   to   march   in   smaller   local   groups   and   join   us   via   
Zoom.    This   is   to   help   keep   crowd   size   down.     


